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Unity FFA: 
Attending the National Convention  

Unity’s FFA Chapter sent a team 
of ten to the National FFA 
Convention in Indianapolis, IN. 
According to Mrs. Jagielo, 
Unity’s FFA Advisor 
extraordinaire, the students 
represented Unity in an 
incredible manner all throughout 
the convention. The students had 
opportunities to see impactful 
general sessions that highlighted 
FFA events. Even though their 
schedule was packed with many 
activities, the students stayed 
energized and embraced every 
opportunity they had to learn 

about the impact and importance 
of everything agricultural. Some 
of the highlights from their trip 
included listening to keynote 
speaker, Tamika Catchings, a 
WNBA athlete and Olympic 
medalist, taking a tour of 
downtown Indianapolis, 
appearing on Live TV with 
RFDTV’s news cast, and learning 
about agricultural careers and 
industry from numerous business 
leaders throughout the 
convention. Overall, it was an 
incredible experience and the 
Unity FFA showed well! 

During the week of October 24th, Ms. Ahlgren, Unity’s 
Drama Coordinator, announced that this year’s major 
production will be Disney’s hit Broadway musical, 
The Little Mermaid! Ms. Ahlgren shared that students 
have been anticipating the announcement for weeks, 
and it was fun to finally let the cat out of the bag. As 
the students begin to prepare for the production 

season, everyone will have an opportunity to try out 
for one of the 20 potential speaking, and 20 other 
roles that it will take to pull off the performance. Ms. 
Ahlgren is also excited to share that many of the 
costumes are already finished as they were created 
and used by the Art Barn! At this time, opening night 
will likely be Friday, March 3rd! Stay tuned! 
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The Unity Volleyball team hosted 
their annual Dig Pink Night for three 
local community members battling 
cancer. The Unity community showed 
up in incredible fashion and raised 
over $12,000 in support! 

During the week of October 31st, the 
Unity FFA hosted a pumpkin carving 
contest. Many students were able to 
compete using the wonderful 
pumpkins grown in Unity’s very own 
garden! 

Each year, the Unity Tennis team 
hosts a students and staff tennis 
tournament. This year, while the 
competition was stiff, Mr. Jensen 
and his partner, Christine Bertsch, 
took home 1st place.  

Congratulations to Ann Boland for 
another incredible Cross Country 
season. Ann competed in the State Cross 
Country Meet in Wisconsin Rapids on 
Saturday, October 29th. She placed 21st 
overall! 

“Practice like you have never won…compete 
like you have never lost.” 

 
Congratulations to the Unity 
Football team for another great 
season. The boys made it to Level 2 
in the playoffs and lost a tough 
game against a very good 
Grantsburg team. Thanks to the 
seniors for their leadership! 5 


